
October 9, 2023

-Show Your Tiger Pride-
Wear Cutten Gear or

Blue and Gold Every Friday

.HALLOWEEN
On Tuesday, October 31, students may wear
Halloween costumes to school.

Costume Guidelines:
★Masks may be worn during the parade only.
★ Please leave ALL handheld accessories at

home.
★ Students should wear school appropriate

footwear, and be able to learn comfortably
and play safely.

★We request school appropriate themes only,
avoiding suggestive or violent themes.

★ Also, because of their fragility and the space
they require, we ask that inflatable
costumes not be worn to school.

There will be a Halloween Costume Parade and
Sing-along at Ridgewood at 8:40 am and Cutten
School at 1:00 pm on the playground. Families
are welcome to attend!

STAFF INSERVICE NOVEMBER 1ST
Cutten/Ridgewood Schools will be closed, Wednesday,
November 1st, for a staff inservice.

AWAY ALL DAY
Cell phones, smart watches, and other electronic
devices must be silenced or powered off and kept in
backpacks all day. In case of emergency, please contact
the school office.

Next School Board Meeting is Monday,
October 9, at 6:00 in the Ridgewood Commons

(The Cutten calendar has the incorrect date.)

Cutten Picture Day

Tuesday, October 10, 2023

Thank You PTA and Families
Apple for the Teachers was wonderful. Thank you
families for all the delicious treats and thank you PTA for
organizing this “Applicious” event.

5th/6th Grade Girls’ Basketball Tryouts
Monday, Oct. 16, 3:00-4:30 pm

Cutten School
and

Tuesday, Oct.17, 4:00-5:30 pm
Arcata Lutheran Church Gym

Please plan on attending both days. A physical must be
completed and paperwork must be on file in the school
office prior to tryouts. Physical and Participation Forms
can be found on Cutten’s Website under Athletics. This
will be a combined 5th/6th grade team. (Boys teams will
play after the girls’ teams. Interested boys should
consider getting sports physicals soon.)

Breakfast/ Morning Drop Off
Breakfast is free to all students! Breakfast is served at:

7:50 to 8:15 (Ridgewood School ASP room)
8:00 to 8:30 (Cutten School MP room)

If a student isn’t having breakfast, please have them
arrive at 8 am at Ridgewood and 8:15 at Cutten.
No early bird arrivals please.

“WAIT AT THE GATE”
To ensure the continued safety of our students and help
us capture every instructional minute available,
parents/guardians must wait outside the gates (Cutten)
inside at the gate (Ridgewood) until dismissal time.
This not only helps us more easily monitor all visitors on
campus, it also relieves congestion in halls as classes
prepare to conclude the day. Please wait in the
designated parent waiting area. Thank you in advance
for your understanding and cooperation.

Early Out EVERY Wednesday

Ridgewood dismissal at 1:05

Cutten dismissal at 1:40

Afternoon bus schedule times are all one hour earlier.




